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Missionaries! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

                      

It was an absolute privilege to spend two weeks with Steve and Laura Pratt, Missionaries to 

Calgary, Alberta, Canada. After only 18 months from their arrival, they launched Faithway Bible 

Baptist Church. Meeting in a Movie Theater, every seat was filled during our visit. 

                                                                                                  

                                                                               

 

Would you consider giving each missionary you support a copy of  

Behind the Missionary Smile?  

Your continued love, prayers, and support 

helps us help missionaries live and serve stronger and longer. Many Thanks. 

A female single missionary emailed me two years ago, "You should write 

a book about Behind The Missionary Smile." 

She continued, "You know, the smile we present to churches & people that 

says, ‘All is well. I'm worthy of your support. But really, behind our smiles 

sometimes is an entirely different story.’" So, after two years of writing 

and 10 edits, it’s ready for release September 1st. 

 

 

June - July 2024 Update from Don & Kathy Mingo BBFI World Missions Service Center  
P.O. Box 191 Springfield, MO 65801  

Don – dr.donmingo@gmail.com      Kathy – kth.mingo@gmail.com  
Find us on Facebook: Missionary to Missionary Care  
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